
 ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NOTICE 

 

Desktop Magnifier Transfer to Secondary School for Visually Impaired Students 
 

 

E/IC/SC/20/117 

12th July, 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Your child                         will be promoted to secondary school in the coming 

2021/2022 school year so our school will transfer the desktop magnifier system (purchased with the 

supplementary fund) to the new school to enable him/her to use the system in the new school 

continuously. 

Kindly complete the reply slip below and return it to us by 14th July, 2021.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

  

 

 Reply Slip (E/IC/SC/20/117) 

Desktop Magnifier Transfer to Secondary School for Visually Impaired Students 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I agree to the school transferring the desktop magnifier used in class                    to the 

new secondary school. 

 

 Parent’s Signature︰  

  

 Parent’s Name︰  

  

 Date：  


